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· Fourth grade will be M-Step Testing on Thursday, 5/2/19 (Math) and on Tuesday, 5/21/19 (English Language Arts).  There will also be make-up testing throughout the month.  Please make sure your child gets plenty of rest the night before and eats a good breakfast the morning of testing.

· Fourth grade will be NWEA  Testing on Thursday, 5/16/19; Tuesday, 5/28/19; and Thursday, 5/30/19.  There will also be make-up testing throughout the month.  Again, please make sure your child gets plenty of rest the night before and eats a good breakfast the morning of testing.

· Fourth Grade will be completing an end of year DRA Test and WTW test in classrooms during the month of May.  DRA’s are given one to one with the teacher, so they will take several days to complete and do not have set dates.

· The AR reading goal for the month of April is 6 points.  This is due tomorrow, 4/30/19.

· The fourth grade field trip to the Kalamazoo Valley Museum is scheduled for Friday, May 3rd.  Please make sure your child arrives at school on time, as we will be boarding the buses to leave at 8:00 a.m.  Students who arrive late will be staying at the school for the day.

· [bookmark: _GoBack]The next Spelling Test will be on Thursday, May 9, 2019.  The words for this test will be sent home on Monday, 4/29/19.  No test on 5/3/19 due to our field trip that day.

· No Math Homework this week on Wednesday, 5/1/19 due to the testing schedule and the field trip.

· Due to a number of students not turning in their homework on time, students will now have pointed deducted from their score for late work.  Students will lose 10 points each day late.  (In past years it was 20 points off each day and not accepted after two days in 4th grade.)
